
 
 

 
 
 

Admission Appeal Form for 2023-24  
 

 
School Appeals, Governance Support, Town Hall, Castle Circus, Torquay TQ1 3DR 

 
Dear Parent 
Please complete this form if you wish to appeal against the decision of Torquay Boys’ Grammar 
School not to admit your son to the School.  The completed form, together with any additional 
information, should be sent to the above address. 
 

Candidate’s Name 
 
 
 

Date of Birth 
 

Year Group 
 

 
 

When you would like your child 
to be admitted? 

 



REASONS FOR YOUR APPEAL 
 
Please state your reasons why you feel a place should be provided at Torquay Boys’ Grammar 
School as fully as possible and, if necessary, use additional sheets. You should enclose copies of 
any additional documentation that you feel is relevant to your appeal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


